
 

 

 
“A-List” Ranks Hughes Hubbard No. 1 Again in N.Y. 
American Lawyer’s “most important ranking” places firm No. 2 in the U.S. 
 
Dear Colleagues, 

Once again we are very proud to report that Hughes Hubbard is ranked No. 1 in New York and No. 
2 in the United States on the American Lawyer’s “A-List,” our fifth consecutive year on this list. 
AmLaw characterizes the A-List firms as the “best firms among the nation’s elite,” “the profession’s 
top tier,” “the new elite” and “the best law firms in the land.” For the full list, please click here. 

Hughes Hubbard partners will be leading panel discussions on Thursday, September 30 in Houston, 
Texas at our seminar on “Joining the Global Recovery in Latin America.” Topics will include: 

 Anti-Corruption and the U.S. Foreign Corrupt Practices Act 
 International Arbitration and Litigation 
 International Trade 
 Financial Restructurings 
 Corporate Transactions 

To register for our seminar or for more information, click on the banner below or contact me, 
Eduardo Vidal, at our New York office. You may attend our seminar in person or via our live 
webcast. 

 
 

You are welcome to forward this invitation to your colleagues who may be interested in our seminar. 
 
 
Eduardo Vidal 
New York 
vidal@hugheshubbard.com 
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Ethics rules require this to be labeled attorney advertising.  

Readers are advised that prior results do not guarantee a similar outcome. 
 

This e-ALERT is for informational purposes only and is not intended to be and should not be relied  
on for legal advice. If you wish to discontinue receiving e-ALERTS, please send an email to  

opt-out@HughesHubbard.com. 
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